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April 29, 2021

Dear friends,
I am writing to you today following the announcement of the latest restrictions on our community as a result of the third wave of the COVID-19 pandemic.  As you well know, on Tuesday of this week Premier Iain Rankin and Dr. Robert Strang noted that COVID is spreading faster than ever in Nova Scotia.  As a result, beginning Wednesday morning all gatherings, including worship services, are suspended until further notice.  This is a necessary step to ensure the health and safety of all Nova Scotia residents and the members of our congregation.  
As we continue through this next phase of the pandemic, we must not lose our connection with one another.  I will begin recording worship services and make them available on the internet so that we can continue our corporate worship while we are apart.  Once the services are recorded, I will post a link for them on the St. Andrew’s Church website and Facebook page.  Please watch for that link.
In the midst of this necessary lockdown, please continue to keep yourselves safe and healthy, and keep our church community in your prayers.
Please know that I am available at any time by phone or email for pastoral needs or concerns.  With God’s help, we will get through this. 
In Christ’s name,
Pastor Tom
902-298-2671
2gdaes@gmail.com
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